
Budget & Finance Committee Report 

Town Council Meeting, July 8, 2022 

 

The Budget and Finance Committee has met on June 21, 2022, to review the FY2023 operating and 

capital budgets and reserve analysis. There were no action steps during this meeting. The next meeting 

will be scheduled after the audit confirms the surplus for FY ending 4-30-2022.  


